Notes of PPG meeting 4.00pm Tuesday 2nd July 2013
Present:  Deborah, Susan,  Margaret C, Margaret E, Barry, John, Phil and June, 
Apologies :  Dr Linn, Alison, Wendy, Sara
Minutes of Meeting  9th April 2013 were agreed and signed 
Matters arising –  

PCT Survey – is not now required 

NHS Choices – No one appears to be accountable for this site

Treasurers Report  –  The balance in bank is £1255.62p which includes £245 from 

sponsored walk. Debbie, Liza and Margaret are contributing diet money to PPG
Surgery News –  Health Inspection by CCG and a Deanery +CCG inspection will take place soon. Our first trainee Dr should commence on 1st August, 4 days per week.
Dr Astbury is hopefully going to attend a University course in the Autumn which would enable her to train prospective GP’s.

            The gardens look good.
Premises Extension Update. –  
Barry reported that completion should be about 4 weeks time. Builder has been exceptional in avoiding surgery times to complete some work, he has also done more than expected. Barry and Margaret have also been very helpful throughout the project A Grand opening is being considered. Ideas please to Deborah before next meeting . Time suggested 6.30pm so that all Drs can attend.
Fund Raising / Grants –

–  Daniel Robinson & Son Community Awards were applied for but we were not successful.

–  May Day Sponsored Walk – Susan and Sara were thanked for organising this. 
 We got coverage in the Broadcast.
Future – A raffle will be organised at Flu Clinics

Suggested projects – Covered parking for scooters and Electric entrance doors.

We need to check if planning permission is required  and get quotes so that grants can be applied for.  
Publicity  – 
John suggested that a wall mounted display board is needed as a matter of urgency. The committee felt that a static board on the end wall was not the best option as patients do not look there. An alternative area to be considered after John gets quotes for boards.
A.O.B.   Questions about the following were raised

Can patients book routine appointments on line. and are all changed appointments notified by letter. Deborah outlined the procedures.
Car park markings,  Phil and Barry to advise

Neil Blackshaw who is involved in the Neighbourhood Plan wants to come to a PPG meeting. Phil will invite him to the next meeting.

We were reminded to consider visually  and hearing impaired patients when we are reviewing our tanyo system

Date of next meeting –  Tuesday  6th August 2013 at 4.00pm
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